
Ref. No.: MCHI/CEO/14-15/034 
 

August 11, 2014 
To, 
The Managing Committee Members 
MCHI-CREDAI. 
 
 
Dear Managing Committee Members, 
 
As part of our efforts to develop a corporate style Annual Report, we will be having a 
professional Photo shoot during the Managing Committee meeting tomorrow – 
Tuesday, August 12, 2014 at MCHI-CREDAI office. 
 
You are kindly requested to wear a suit/formal dress.  Please note the images will be 
used for the Annual Report as well as in future MCHI-CREDAI correspondences such 
as Brochures, Info Booklet, Web Site, and Coffee Table Book etc. 
 
Looking forward to your participation during the photo shoot.  
 
Thanks & Regards, 
 
For MCHI-CREDAI 
 
 
 
S. S. Hussain, IAS (Retd.) 
 
 


